No. 20101/90

The Permanent Mission of Thailand to ASEAN presents its
compliments to the ASEAN Secretariat and has the honour to refer to the
Protocol to Amend the Framework Agreement on Comprehensive Economic
Co-operation and Certain Agreements thereunder between the Association of
Southeast Asian Nations (ASEAN) and the People’s Republic of China, done
at Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, on 21 November 2015.

In accordance with Article 3(1) of Chapter 6 of the said Protocol,
the Permanent Mission has further the honour to notify the ASEAN Secretariat
that Thailand has completed its internal procedures necessary for the entry into

force of the said Protocol.

The Permanent Mission of Thailand to ASEAN avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of its

highest consideration.

ASEAN Secretariat,
JAKARTA.
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